CEC Meeting
Friday September 12, 2008
Members present: Mike Cauley, Rebecca Ulland, Bruce Sarjeant, Michelle Johnson, Lisa Se Li, and David Wood.

Minutes approved for August 29th with one small editorial. 

FRC election update, three candidates have applied and completion of the process will be done next week with two additional members from CEC to help Mike with the process. 

Mike had a member call and ask him to send all the different committees and what they do to them so they could choose where they wanted to serve and time frame each committee met. Members of CEC suggested that the person look them up on the Senate Web site and make this inquire to each chairperson as we don’t have that information for this year. 

The people that have expressed desire to be on the open committees has come back and the open positions filled as able.  We will have to send out another call for AISAC for someone from BUS or PS and now need to replace others on FGC and they should come from PS or A & S. This will go out to the faculty until September 26th where we will either meet again or try and accomplish it by e-mail. 

Respectively submitted 
Michelle Johnson 

